
 
 

The Littleton Board of Commissioners held a special meeting Thursday, March, 14 2013, 
at 6:00 pm, at the Littleton United Methodist Fellowship Hall, 105 Mosby Avenue, 
Littleton.  The purpose of the meeting was to make a presentation encouraging a KIPP 
School to locate in Littleton. 
 
Mayor Bobbitt introduced the Littleton Board of Commissioners and asked Tammi 
Sutton, executive director KIPP Gaston Preparatory, to introduce the KIPP Board of 
Directors. 
 
Commissioner Hogan directed the PowerPoint presentation and introduced various 
speakers. 
 
Commissioner Hogan turned the meeting over to Ms. Sutton for a question and answer 
session. 
 
Mayor Bobbitt brought the meeting to a close at 7:14 pm. 
 
 
       _____________________________ 
       Clerk 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 


